
From: Tom Tramm
To: FOIA Resource
Subject: [External_Sender] Freedom of Information Act Request
Date: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 6:36:40 PM
Attachments: 1978 12 20 ComEd to NRC.pdf

I am seeking access to records under the Freedom of Information Act.
 
The document that I would like to see is identified in a letter dated December 20, 1978 from ComEd
to NRC regarding “Carroll County Station Units 1 and 2, Request for Early Site Review and Application
for Construction Permits.”  (Copy attached.)  One of the two enclosures to this 1978 letter is missing
from the publicly available ADAMS files.  The NRC Public document Room has so far been unable to
locate this document for me.  A broader search is necessary.
 
The enclosure which needs to be located is titled "Carroll County Station - Site Suitability - Site Safety
Report."    The companion enclosure, "Carroll County Station – Site Suitability - Environmental
Report" Is readily available in ADAMS.  I am seeking only the Site Safety Report.
 
I am willing to pay the applicable fees, if any, associated with processing this FOIA request.  Please
let me know in advance if the fees will exceed $100.
 
Thank you.
 
Tom Tramm
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